BECEINED WHO BECOUDED

Minutes of August 21, 2019
Wolfeboro Heritage Commission Metalla

Page No.

,2019 2:53

Wolfeboro Town Hall-

WOLFEBORO, N.H. TOWN CLERK

The meeting was called to order at 5:30pm by Maggie Stier.

Anne Blodget, Cindy, Melanson, Suzanne Ryan and Maggie Stier were present.

The minutes of the July 10, 2019 meeting were approved with one word amended. (Amended minutes have been submitted for the record)

Suzanne provided an overview of the Master Plan in preparation for next week's hearing. Matt Sullivan joined the meeting briefly to answer questions. There was suggestion that the current format might lead to the need for a second meeting. Suzanne shared the implied movement toward "form based code" for mixed use zones. She summarized the Future Land Use Priorities.

Maggie offered to restart the State Register process for the RR Station and Freight House. Cindy will assist where needed.

John Simms, as public input, joined the meeting and stated that of the Lakes Region Model RR Museum \$155,000. goal, \$40,000. has been raised.

Maggie raised the cemetery maintenance (of 32 cemeteries) proposal that was submitted to the Arts & Heritage Master Plan Chapter team. There will be further discussion with Matt Sullivan. There will also be outreach to Tuftonboro about its cemetery commission structure and possible applicability to Wolfeboro.

The 2020 budget process is soon underway. It was agreed that Heritage Commission members need to conceptualize 1 or 2 projects, and the approximate associated cost, for discussion and possible inclusion in the upcoming budget process. These project ideas will be discussed by all members present at the September meeting.

There was discussion of the Railroad Station Committee and there was nothing to update on working on the 2020 charrette with Robin LeBlanc. Maggie will put thoughts to paper on the Railroad Station for the next Heritage Commission meeting on September 11, 2019. The meeting was adjourned at approximately 7pm.

Next Meeting: September 11 at 5:30 in the Annex at Wolfeboro Town Hall.

Respectfully submitted,

Anne Blodget 8/21/19